
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Friday, August 27, 2021 8:12 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: 29th and R Street SUP 

 
Another… 

 

From: Cathy Jennings [mailto:cathyjennings3@comcast.net]  

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 7:53 PM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com> 

Subject: 29th and R Street SUP 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Mr. Saunders,  
   
As a five decade resident of the Church Hill neighborhood I could not be more 
impressed with the multitude of new developments and rehabilitation projects I see 
across the area.  
   
We are very familiar with the area around 29th and R Street and strongly support the 
proposed project.  The construction of 6 new homes with roof top decks facing R Street, 
along with 2 additional single family homes and 4 duplexes facing N 29th Street will 
continue to add value and attract new residents to our city.  
   
My family and I are proud to be be from Richmond and continue to support it's 
growth.  Please allow the applicants to move forward as planned.  
   
Thank you,  
   
Abe and Cathy Jennings  


